From: Syed Ali

To: Delegations

Subject: Boundary Review

Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 8:59:25 AM
Dear TCDSB,

I would like to express my concern for the proposed solution of sending children across
highway 427 to get to school. Children deserve the ability to walk to and from school which
promotes healthy living. Additionally, with four on and off ramps, and distracted drivers
speeding over the bridge, | am concerned a parent, guardian, or child will get hurt or worse,
lose their life. Please consider the economical and safe solution of adding portables to the St.
Gregory school yard as an alternative solution. Please make the decision to keep our children
and community safe!

Thank you for your consideration

Syed Ali
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